
 

Weekly Newsletter 
Monday, January 9th, 2017 

Newsletter Update 
 

Starting this week, all requests for information 

being added to the newsletter will need to be 

to the office by the end of the day on Thursday, 

prior to the Monday that you would like 

information included.  This also applies to other 

flyers that are intended to be sent home in 

Monday folders.   

This will also be the last week that we are 

sending home mass quantities of the 

newsletter on paper.  The newsletter will be 

delivered via email, unless you have requested 

to receive a paper copy!  

I also have heard that the PDF version of the 

newsletter looks wonky, so I will send it in 

Word and see if that helps! 
 

 

Welcome New Staff! 
 

Please join me in welcoming 2 new staff 

members to Table Mound! We are excited to 

welcome them into the Table Mound 

Community! 
 

Molly Smith – Classroom Teacher (5th) 
 

Bridget Schirmers - Paraprofessional         

Dubuque Sports & Recreational Festival: 

Sport Stacking 
 

When: Saturday, January 28th  

             9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  
 

Where: The Grand River Center  
 

Who: Stackers of All Ages and Abilities  
 

Provided by: DCSD Elementary School Physical 

Educators  
 

(No pre-registration necessary. All mats, timers, 

and speed stacks will be provided.) 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events: 
 

 

M, Jan 9 – PTC monthly meeting, 5:30, TM Library 
 

M, Jan 9 – MAP window opens 
 

Th, Jan 12 – Skate Party and Subway Night 
 

M, Jan 16 – No School, Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
 

M, Jan 23 – Site Council, 5-6:30pm 
 

T, Jan 24-M, Jan 30 – DIBELS/FAST testing 
 

S, Jan 28 – Activities Expo, Grand River Center 
 

 

Future Important Dates 
 

M, Feb 6  – 2nd & 3rd Music Concert 
 

F, Feb 10 – No School, Staff Professional 

Development Day 
 

T, Feb 21 & W, Feb 22 – Conferences, 4:00-8:00pm 
 

Th, Feb 23 – Conferences, 9:00am-2:00pm 

 

 
 
   

 

A Note from Mr. Kaiser (P.E.) 
 

It’s that time of year where the snow has fallen and the 

boots are being worn! With the couple of cold winter 

months ahead I wanted to give a friendly reminder to 

make sure that everyone brings the proper gym shoes for 

wellness class. PE class is never fun if you don’t have the 

correct shoes!  

We will also be having our second PACER fitness 

test of the year coming up in early January. This will be 

the first of two PACER tests we will run this trimester. 

The second of the two will be run in early March. 

On January 28th the elementary PE teachers 

throughout the DCSD will be at the Grand River Center 

for the annual sports expo and we will be having a booth 

dedicated to cup-stacking.  This is an event that provides 

an opportunity for individuals to partake in different types 

of programs and activities that are available in our 

community.  Come join the fun! 

  

 
"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global 

citizens who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long 

learners.” 

 

100 Tower Drive, Dubuque, IA 52003 

www.tablemound.dbqschools.org 

P: 563-552-4400 

Follow Mr. Hull @TMP60 


